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December 5, 2017

James D. Brunell
2806/2810 Rosa Parks
Detroit, M| 48216

Dear Mr. Brunell:
Re:  Public Comment — 2806 — 2810 Rosa Parks (Work Order # E219178)

The Detroit Water & Sewerage Department (DWSD) made contact with the customer and
issued a ten (10) day notice on or near 11/15/2017. The customer was unsatisfied with
DWSD's initial investigation. DWSD crews returned to the site and dug up the stop box
and found no leaking on the compression fittings. The crew backfilled and leveled the
cold patch, which addressed the customer's asphalt concern. The DWSD crew operated
the curb stop and verified that the leak found is on the property owners side of service
line (please refer to the attached picture).

The customer is responsible for maintaining repairs on the service line from the curb stop
to the home. Therefore, our investigation determined that this is a private plumbing issue
located at 2806/2810 Rosa Parks. We encourage you to seek a licensed plumber who
will pull the necessary permits with DWSD in order to repair your leak.

Respectfully,

Palencia Mobley, P.E.
Deputy Director and Chief Engineer



